

Lumen Christi Catholic School

3483 Spring Arbor Road Jackson, MI 49203-3686 Phone 517.787.0630 Fax 517.787.1066 www.jcslumenchristi.org

Petitto Application

The John Michael Petitto Fund was established by the Petitto family to honor the memory of John Michael Petitto, Class of 1990. Through this fund, the Petitto family seek to change the lives of students through Catholic education at Lumen Christi Catholic School. This scholarship is awarded annually to students who are average (B/C) students academically and will use the focus and discipline of Lumen Christi to propel themselves to success. In particular, this scholarship is for students and families with demonstrated financial need (greater than \$2000) who might not otherwise be able to attend Lumen Christi.

In accordance with Michigan state law, this fund is administered by Lumen Christi Catholic School administration with the guidance of the Petitto family. Scholarships are given annually to students in grades 9 - 12.

Families may apply for this fund annually; it may be given to the same recipient if the recipient meets all the qualifications, submits an annual thank you letter, and demonstrates regular progress in grades.

| Fa | amily Information: | | |
|-----|--|----------|-------------|
| Stı | tudent Name: | | |
| Gr | rade: | | |
| La | ast Semester GPA: | | |
| Cu | umulative GPA: | | |
| Pa | arent Name 1: | | _ |
| Pa | arent Name 2: | | _ |
| | Please check this box if you would like to submit your application anonymously. To submit anonymously, please fil out the demographic information above. However, that information will not be shared with the selection committee. If you choose to submit with your name, please be aware that this serves as a release for the donor committee, including the donor family, to see your student's GPA and generalized financial data. | | |
| | Signature | Date | |

Please submit this application and your response to these questions (no more than 300 words each) via e-mail to Monica Makulski at mmakulski@myjacs.org or in person to Lumen Christi's Main Office. **Applications must be submitted by April 1.**

- What difference would Catholic Education make in your life?
- Why does your family have the financial need necessary to receive this scholarship?